
UIL Marching Band Contest 

 

 
 

Hanszen Broadcasting, Inc. is honored to announce that once 
again this year, we will be broadcasting and video 
streaming your UIL Region Marching Contest. The same as 
years past, you will find the video stream link at 
www.EastTexasToday.com. Please feel free to share this link 
of the broadcast on your website or Facebook page.  
 
Danny Prado and I will anchor the broadcast. 
 
Best of luck to each high school program. 
 
Again, it is an honor to bring you the contest this year.  
 
Jerry T. Hanszen, CEO 
KGAS/KMHT/KWRD 
apar@kgasradio.com 
903-693-7176 
 


